
CITY OF ANN ARBOR AD-HOC LIQUOR LICENSE COMMITTEE 
OCTOBER 29, 2007 MINUTES 

 
The City of Ann Arbor Ad-Hoc Liquor License Committee Meeting was called to order by 
the Chairman, Stephen Rapundalo, at 4:05 p.m. on October 29, 2007, in the City 
Council Workroom, 100 N. Fifth Avenue, Ann Arbor, MI, 48104. 
 
The members present were Councilmembers Stephen Rapundalo, Robert Johnson and 
Ronald Suarez. City Clerk Jacqueline Beaudry and City Attorney Stephen Postema 
were also present. 
  
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 
Johnson moved to approve the minutes of October 22, 2007. The motion was approved 
by unanimous consent.  
 
REVIEW OF APPLICATIONS 
 
The committee discussed the finalists’ applications. There were concerns raised 
regarding the outcome of staff reviews and the issue of non-compliance on building and 
zoning requirements. Rapundalo suggested that City Attorney Postema provide the City 
Council with a legal opinion regarding this matter. 
 
The Planning and Development Services process for liquor license review was also 
discussed. 
 
ADJOURN 
 
With no further business before the committee, the Chair called the meeting adjourned 
at 4:47 p.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted by 
 
 
Jacqueline Beaudry 
Ann Arbor City Clerk 


